
Message from SP (D) South Andaman 

From the Desk of Superintendent of Police, South Andaman District 

 

 I convey my heartiest greetings and best wishes to the people of Andaman & 

Nicobar and all members of Andaman & Nicobar Police. 

 

 As police officer, we are duty bound to uphold law, without fear and favour, 

and provide a sense of security to the people. And while pursuing the same, we also 

need to update and innovate to keep pace with the charging dynamics of society and 

keep with the changing role of police in this fast changing technology driven world. 

Our constant strive to experiment and innovate on new platforms for public police 

interface led us to this endeavor, to help create or enhanced environment, which is 

conducive to peace, progress and development of the society and people of 

Andaman & Nicobar Islands.  

 

 Our duty entails on us the responsibility to show greater professionalism, 

transparency and honesty in our functioning and I assure all of you my sincere 

support in bonafide discharge of duty. 

 

 I hope and except your whole hearted cooperation in improving the quality of 

policing and delivery of public services at the grass roots. 

 

 Let us reiterate our resolve to serve the people with sincerity and 

commitment. 

Jai Hind 

Atul Kumar Thakur, IPS 

Superintendent of Police 

South Andaman District 


